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WENDAKE (QUÉBEC) G0A 4V0  

T. 418 842-3767  |  WENDAKE.CA 

 
 
 

      WITHOUT PREJUDICE 
Wendake, September 24th 2024 

 
Rosemarie L. Humphries 

President 

HUMPHRIES PLANNING GROUP INC. 
190 Pippin Road, Suite A. 
Vaughan L4K 4X9 
 

 
Ms. Humphries,  
 
This letter refers to the subject above and follows the email addressed to the Huron-Wendat Nation’s Grand Chief, 
Mr. Rémy Vincent, on July 31, 2024.  
 
The archaeological reports to which this letter replies have been found to contain no outstanding concerns from 
the perspective of the Huron-Wendat Nation (HWN).  
 
Regarding this consultation, the HWN will ask no further investigation. However, please note that land 
development’s cumulative effects on the Nation’s rights remain a primary concern. All project changes or other 
developments in the area will require a new consultation towards the HWN.   
 
In addition, considering the proximity of the project with pre-contact archaeological sites and that even thorough 
archaeological assessments might miss some archaeological resources or relevant information, the HWN asks to 
be contacted should any Indigenous artifacts or human remains be encountered during the development process. 
When applicable, please contact Nation huronne-wendat, Bureau du Nionwentsïo, 255 Place Chef Michel Laveau, 
Wendake, Qc, G0A 4V0; Tel: (418)-843-3767; consultations@wendake.ca 
 
If you have any questions, please address them directly to Benjamin Labbé, at Benjamin.Labbe@wendake.ca. 
 
Please accept Ms. Humphries, assurances of my highest consideration.  
 
 
 
Lori-Jeanne Bolduc 
Consultations team leader  

Subject: HWN Stg 1-2 AA review Humberking (1) Developments and Humberking (IV) Developments Limited 

TOWN OF CALEDON
PLANNING
RECEIVED

December 19, 2024

mailto:Benjamin.Labbe@wendake.ca

